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Kirsty Mackenzie

From: Colin & Elaine Hill

Sent: 28 February 2018 17:31

To: Planning

Subject: CNPA Development Plan 2020

Dear Sirs,

I would refer to the above and would advise that we, as a Community Council, broadly support the aims and
objectives as outlined in your report document. As you will be aware we are wholeheartedly supporting the
initiative with regard to the provision of affordable housing within our Community and it is hoped that we
will be able to make some contribution to the objectives set out in the report.

However we still have major concerns as to the "isolation" of the Community with regards to cycle/footpath
links to other nearby communities and these are detailed below. I would also formally confirm our previous
requests that the village of Dulnain Bridge is also added to all CNPA literature, maps and plans as and
where appropriate.

I trust that our comments and proposals will bear consideration once the final report is being prepared.

Yours faithfully,

Colin R. Hill,
Chair, Dulnain Bridge Community Council.


